
 

March 11, 2019 

 
 

Ms. Nina Ruiz 

El Paso County Community Services Department  

Planning Division 
2880 International Circle, Suite 110 

Colorado Springs, CO 80910 

Subject: Widefield Water and Sanitation District Drinking Water Mitigation System, Schedule  

   

Dear Ms. Ruiz,  

AECOM was retained by the United States Army Corp of Engineers to perform the design and 
construction of the Drinking Water Mitigation System (DWMS) for the Widefield Water and Sanitation 

District, Colorado Springs, Colorado. Please see Project Summary and Construction Drawings for 

additional project details. The following is the anticipated construction schedule for Widefield DWMS. 

Schedule 

Construction is anticpated to commence in April of 2019 and complete in fall of 2020.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Bill Wemmert, PE 
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Can you provide a more detailed schedule that will tell us where construction will begin, the overall phasing, etc. This will inform us as to the impacts. 


